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FAQs: Community Giveback Project 

 
1. What is this Community Giveback Project? (Why and How…) 

We received input asking for ways to participate in something that gives back to the community (hence the 
rather literal name “Community Giveback Project”!).  Our goal is participation – 100%, ideally!  It would be 
great if EVERYONE gave a little something – money or blood. 
 
By partnering with Hawai‘i Pacific Health's annual giving campaign and highlighting organizations such as Blood 
Bank of Hawai‘i, Hawai‘i Community Foundation - COVID-19 Resilience Fund, and Aloha United Way, we hope 
to make the biggest impact for our community where it’s needed most, at the point of care and at home.  
 

2. Is it a competition?  
Yes, we’ve grouped all Hawai‘i Health Partners’ provider members into teams for a friendly competition that 
begins now and culminates at the end of the virtual annual meeting on Saturday, November 7th.  
 
During that time, teams will be ranked separately based on both % participation and total dollars raised. View 
your team’s rankings on the Whova web browser application and/or mobile app under RANKINGS. 
 

3. Who is on my team? 
Provider members were grouped by practice geography. You should have received an email with a list of your 
team members, however, you can also find your team and discover who is on your team via the Whova web 
browser application and/or mobile app under DOCUMENTS.  
 

4. I know who is in my team. What now? 
Step 1. Contact your team members using Whova’s mobile app or web browser application 

 Add a “Social Group” in the COMMUNITY section.  

 Send 1:1 and group messages in the MESSAGES section.  

 Put a face to a name by creating “Virtual Meet-ups” in the COMMUNITY > “Meet-ups & Virtual Meets,” 
for your team. Similar to a video visit, you don’t need to have a Zoom account. 

 Whova incorporates Zoom so you can video chat and virtually meet-up with your team. Whova 
tutorials are available at www.hawaiihealthpartners.org. 

Step 2. Choose a team leader 
Step 3. (Optional) Choose a team name – email Info@hawaiihealthpartners.org and we’ll update your team  

name. 
Step 4. Decide on a team goal for money raised and % participation 
 

5. How to Donate Blood: 
Blood donations by you, a family member, or friend will be counted towards your team’s % participation. 

Step 1. Make a blood donation appointment 
o Call (808) 848-4770 to make an appointment. Tell them group code #3067 (group code needed to 

track team % participation) 
o Visit BBH.org (no group code entry available) 

Step 2. When you arrive for your appointment, tell the receptionist at the front desk you are donating for 
group code #3067 (group code needed to track appointments vs donations). 

 
Forget to tell the receptionist the group code? Just email Info@hawaiihealthpartners.org your name and date 
of donation and we’ll add it to your team’s record. 
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6. How to Donate Money: 

In addition to donations made through Hawai‘i Pacific Health's annual giving campaign, all other donations to 
local, community nonprofit organizations will count towards your team's total donation amount and % 
participation. Just send us your name and donation amount via Info@hawaiihealthpartners.org or the Whova 
mobile app or web browser application.  
 
All donations from October 1st to the Hawai‘i Pacific Health's annual giving campaign will be counted towards 
your team’s total donation amount and % participation.   
 
To donate to Aloha United Way and/or a foundation in Hawai‘i Pacific Health’s annual Giving Campaign. 

 Complete the fillable form located in the DOCUMENTS section of the Whova mobile app or web 
browser application. 

 Email the form to EGC@hawaiipacifichealth.org or fax to (808) 535-7111 
 
To donate only to a foundation in Hawai‘i Pacific Health’s annual Giving Campaign visit: 
give2.hawaiipacifichealth.org.  
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